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St. Charles School Board Selects Superintendent 
 

St. Charles, MN — At a special board meeting on April 2, 2024, the St. Charles 

School Board voted to select Robert Routh as the district’s next superintendent.  

“We believe Robert Routh has the skills and abilities needed to lead St. Charles 

Public Schools. Mr. Routh has demonstrated through his experience that he is 

dedicated to the field of education and believes strongly in creating a healthy 

culture with students and staff. His focus on collaboration, positive energy, along 

with his dedication to keep students at the heart of all decisions make him the 

perfect fit for our district,” said Travis Gransee, Board Chair. 

“I am honored to be offered the superintendent position for St. Charles Public 

Schools. I look forward to working with the School Board, staff, students, and 

greater community of St. Charles,” said Routh, who is the current superintendent 

for Ellsworth Public School.  

The School Board will be conducting contract negotiations with Routh and a 

contract is expected to be approved by the School Board at the April 8 school 

board meeting.   

  

The pending start date for Routh will be July 1, 2024.   
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